
  

Event Notification – 14 April, 2023 
Ku-ring-gai Financial Services Limited (KFSL) advises that it is undertaking a transaction 
which may have an impact on the price of KFSL securities. The specific matters relating to the 
transaction are still ongoing, and so the company is unable to provide any further details at 
this time. KFSL will provide further updates as soon as practicable, in accordance with its 
continuous disclosure obligations.  
 


